
 

hdrinc.com  

 401 West Main StreetSuite 500Louisville, KY  40202-2936 
(502) 909-3234 

 

July 22, 2022 

Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 

211 Sower Blvd 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

 

RE: Engineering Certification and As-Built Drawings 

 PSC Order 2021-0087 – CPCN for Water System Improvements 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell, 

In accordance with PSC Order 2012-0087, please allow this letter to serve as 

the engineering certification that the newly constructed water system 

improvements for Meade County Water District have been constructed in 

accordance with the approved plans and specifications.   

Furthermore, the newly installed pipeline and appurtenances have successful 

passed the pressure and Bac-t tests, as required by the contract documents, KY 

Division of Water and Kentucky PSC regulations. 

Attached hereto are the as-built drawings of the water system improvements. 

Should additional information be needed please give me a call at 502-909-3241 

or email at kevin.brian@hdrinc.com. 

Sincerely, 

HDR Engineering, Inc. 

 

 

Kevin J. Brian, PE 

Sr. Project Manager 

 

Copy: Mr. Brett Pyles, General Manager – MCWD 

Attachments:  As-built Drawings 


